TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL BUDGET MEETING
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 29, 2021

Chairman Blaine Lee called this special meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. for the purpose of working on the 2022 budget.  Roll call found Chairman Blaine Lee, Supervisors Kevin Hoyer and Paul Degenhardt and Clerk Sara Schultz present.  Treasurer Katie Reding attended by phone.
The clerk handed out the preliminary proposed budget along with the actual revenue/expense amounts  in 2021 as of the end of September.  We will be increasing the levy amount this year due to taking out the loan from the Union State Bank for the construction of the new town hall site.  
Meeting was adjourned at 9:23 p.m. by motion made by Hoyer and seconded by Degenhardt.

                                                                                                                             __________________________
                                                                                                                             Sara Schultz, Town Clerk


